
 

 

 

Barrington Public Library provides space for private tutoring to fulfill the Library’s 
mission to educate, inform, and enrich the lives of our residents.  To ensure cohesive 
use of the Library, we have established the following policy regarding tutoring.   

 Tutors are allowed in all study areas except for designated quiet areas and the 

Teen Room*.    

 The Residential Properties, Trustees, and the Collis Family Gallery meeting 

rooms may not be used for tutoring.  

 Library staff may relocate tutors to another area if needed.   

 Several tutors may be using the same space at one time. 

 Tutoring is to be conducted on a one-on-one basis. 

 Appropriate noise levels must be observed at all times. 

 

*The exception of the Teen Room does not apply to National Honor Society student 

tutors.  

 

 

 

Approved by the Library Board of Trustees, October 17, 2019 

Amendment approved by the Library Board of Trustees, June 15, 2023 


